
Dear Colleagues, 

Professional and Academic English, the journal of the IATEFL ESP SIG, is inviting submissions to its 

next issue that is to be published in December 2020 jointly with the English Language Teachers’ 

Association Serbia, with Milena Tanasijević and Vasiliki Papageorgiou as Guest Editors. 

We encourage researchers and practitioners working in the field of academic, professional and 

occupational English in various contexts and disciplines to submit articles on any aspect of English for 

Specific Purposes. 

We also invite reviews of books on topics of relevance to the readership of the journal and 

conference reports on relevant events. 

Submissions should be sent by e-mail attachment to journal.espsig@hotmail.com, with 

P&AE_55_Article, P&AE_55_Book review or P&AE_55_Conference report in the subject line. 

The submission guidelines can be found at www.espsig.iatefl.org. Please hover over ‘Publications’ 

and then over the journal tab, and click on ‘Article submission guidelines’. Should a blank screen 

appear, please scroll down and click on ‘Download’. 

Extended deadline for submissions: 15 October 2020 

 

Kind regards, 

Dr Katalin Egri Ku-Mesu 
Editor-in-Chief 
Professional and Academic English 
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